
 

 

Effective June 17, 2019, WDL will be removing 

the combination of 3+ Glucose with 2+ or greater 

Ketone in urine specimens from our critical 

value listing.  Phone notification to the patient 

care team will no longer occur.   

 

 

 

For questions, please contact Wisconsin Diagnostic Laboratories Hematology department: 

 Alexandra Harrington, MD, MT(ASCP), Medical Director, Hematology and Coagulation, 414-

805-6703, aharring@mcw.edu 

 Maria Hintzke, MD, Associate Medical Director, Hematology,  414-805-4562, 

mhintzke@mcw.edu 

 Chuck Schur, Manager, Hematology, Coagulation and Flow Cytometry, 414-805-5159, 

CSchur@wisconsindiagnostic.com 
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